
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF BOARD OF EDUCATION REGULAR BUSINESS MEETING 

BABYLON UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

MONDAY, JANUARY 10, 2022 

 

Due to current public health concerns regarding COVID-19, this meeting will be held via 

video conference with no in-person attendance.  Access to the live stream can be had by 

accessing Zoom.   

 

The Babylon Board of Education will hold a Regular Business Meeting on Monday,  

January 10, 2022 in the library of the Babylon Junior-Senior High School, 50 Railroad 

Avenue, Babylon NY 11702 via video conference with no in-person public attendance. 

 

MEETING COMMENCES – 6:30 p.m. It is anticipated that the Board will immediately 

entertain a motion to meet in executive session. 

 

PUBLIC SESSION RESUMES AT 7:30 p.m. to conduct the Regular Business Meeting via 

live stream on zoom at the link below: 

 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82188920319?pwd=eXBxZEhvdUwxYzZqcXJGUHlyN2pPUT

09  

Passcode: 530696 

Or One tap mobile :  

    US: +19294362866,,82188920319#,,,,*530696#  or 

+13126266799,,82188920319#,,,,*530696#  

Or Telephone: 

    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

        US: +1 929 436 2866  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 253 215 8782  

or +1 346 248 7799  or +1 669 900 6833  

Webinar ID: 821 8892 0319 

Passcode: 530696 

 
The agenda for this meeting will be posted on the district’s website at:   

http://www.babylon.k12.ny.us/boardofeducation/default.aspx 

 

Any questions on agenda items or general questions can be emailed in advance to: 

babylonschools@babylonufsd.com.  There will also be an opportunity for questions and 

comments from community members during the live stream. 

 

Carol Feudi, District Clerk 

Babylon Union Free School District 

(631) 893-7923 
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